
Ardrossan Jr. Sr. High School will be having the next School Council meeting on Monday, April 27th at 
6:30 p.m. 

We hope that you can join us on Google Meets virtually as we continue to keep everyone safe. 

Please RSVP to Melanie.pinto@eips.ca by Monday at 3 p.m. 

The Meet code will be sent to you via that email at 6 p.m. on Monday for your use only. 

We look forward to finalizing fees schedules for next year and hearing about the alternate platform. 

 

Thank you 


